
Water Plant 

 
The water treatment plant has been running smoothly.  In June, the plant was operational for 
30 days with an average plant production of 2.2 MGD and a max day of 3.5 MGD.  
 
Construction on the Emergency Overflow Pond project has begun.  GESC measures have been 
set-up and approved by Douglas County, removals of the old backwash influent line and decant 
structure has been completed and the site is ready for the earthwork. 
 
GESC permits for the Old Water Treatment Plant Demolition Site and New Water Plant Site 
have been closed out by Douglas County. 
 
June production was 65.4 million gallons of treated water, 19.8 million gallons of that was for 
Sterling Ranch. 
 

Lift Stations 

 
The lift stations are running smoothly.   
 
June saw 24 million gallons of sewage pumped to Littleton-Englewood.  Approximately 3.3 
million was conveyed for Sterling Ranch. 
 

Field 

 
The field remains busy for June with over 645 locates, most of them were in Sterling Ranch, 190 
were in Roxborough. 
 
Brannan continues to install sewer mainline on Rock Wren; progress remains slow as there is 
bed rock towards the bottom of the trench that is having to be jackhammered out. 
 
 



Summer helpers continue to keep up on grounds maintenance at the facilities, fire hydrant 
maintenance in the distribution system and general upkeep at the facilities. 

Monthly Averages 

 

 
 
 
 

 


